
From the communicant 
 
Excerpt of „3. Answer BMU – 27-03-2013“.  
Starting at line 11 „Die Umweltverträglichkeitsprüfung…“ (The EIA…) 
 
The EIA (in Britain) depends on the relevant British provisions, which has to implement European 
specifications. As part of the autonomous assessment, that the project will have no serious impact to 
the neighbor states.  Following there has been neither notifying by Britain of the neighbor states of 
France and Ireland, nor of any other member state of the European Union. According to Article 37 of 
Euratom Treaty Britain furthermore provided to EU Commission on 9th of August 2011 the general 
information of the emissions of radioactive materials from the two planned PR reactors of Hinkley 
Point C. The European Commission made in their statement (OJ 33/1 page 1 from 7-2-2012) the 
conclusion that the plans of the emission of any radioactive materials from the two planned PR 
reactors of Hinkley Point C neither in normal operation nor in case of accident considered in the 
general information of the type and magnitude cause a health signifcantly contamination of water, 
earth or air.  
 
The German Government sees no reason, to doubt about the evaluation carried out by the relevant 
British authority and the European Commission about the project of Hinkley Point C. 


